
 

Carlton residents, 

As of 6:30 this evening, due to favorable weather conditions, PGE has commenced restoration of power 
in the PSPS zone west of Carlton.  It will still take some time for power to be fully restored as they take 
steps to ensure there is no line damage and energize the line in phases.  You can continue to get 
information here: https://portlandgeneral.com/active-psps-info. 

Air Quality remains an issue due to the wildfire smoke in the area.  Please follow the tips in the 
September 9th Community to help minimize health impacts and monitor the air quality here: 
https://oraqi.deq.state.or.us/home/map. 

 
Thank you for assisting us in keeping our community safe.     

Mayor Watkins, Carlton City Council, and your Carlton Team 

https://portlandgeneral.com/active-psps-info.
https://oraqi.deq.state.or.us/home/map.

